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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 6, 1972

Dear Bob:
As I said in my acceptance speech, our
Convention laid the foundation for victory

in November.

You and your staff deserve an enormous
amount of credit. I am most grateful.

With warm regards,

Sincerely,
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Honorable Robert J. Dole
United States Senate
Washington, D, C. 20510
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